From: Guy Greener <guygreener@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, 25 March 2024 10:01 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Re: Huon Valley draft LPS - Mr Guy Greener R Split-Zone at Clarks Road, Lower Longley

Re; your email DOC/24/28680-possible split zoning at Clarks Rd Lower Longley

Thank you for reviewing this. Although | would still prefer the whole of the property be zoned as Rural (currently
Rural Resource), the proposed split zoning certainly is an improvement, and addresses the problem outlined in my
original representation.

So yes, | endorse the proposed split zoning.

Best Regards

Guy Greener

0428 396 428

On Tue, 12 Mar 2024 at 16:15, TPC Enquiry <tpc@planning.tas.gov.au> wrote:

Good afternoon,

Please see the directions from the Commission attached in relation to the Huon Valley draft LPS.
Thank you.

kind regards

TASMANIAN PLANNING COMMISSION

Level 3 144 Macquarie Street Hobart TAS 7000
GPO Box 1691 Hobart TAS 7001

03 6165 6828

www.planning.tas.gov.au
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have received the transmission in error, please immediately contact this office by telephone, fax or email, to inform us of the error and to enable
arrangements to be made for the destruction of the transmission, or its return at our cost. No liability is accepted for any unauthorised use of the information
contained in this transmission.





